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Namaste und vielen Dank! Merci! Grazie! Thank you! 

Bruno Jelk – Daniel Brunner – Gerold Biner – Arno Heiri & the Earth C-Air Team 

Direct aid Nepal | Thank you for your trust 
www.earth-c-air.com 

Dear donors, supporters and helpers, 

Before the summer monsoon in the Himalayas, our team was again on the road in the northern 
Gorkha region. Besides the construction site in Khorlabesi we also visited some of our schools. 

Great gratitude in the villages 
The residents in Patalekharka, Kashigaon and 
Hulchuk are very appreciative of the school 
buildings built by Earth C-Air. 
We received a very warm welcome 
everywhere in the mountain villages. 

Education is very groundbreaking, keep in 
mind that in Nepal more than half of the 
population still lives informally and is illiterate. 

The decision to build several schools after the 
earthquake was right and has been well worth 
it. 

Respectful encounters 
Providing large-scale, meaningful and 
sustainable aid remains our goal. 

The friendly people in the mountain 
settlements are brave and shy, our 
assistance is always very much appreciated. 

We also seem to succeed in working very 
cooperatively with the government. This 
factor is very essential in a developing 
country for the projects to be successful in 
the long run. 

Progress in hospital construction 
The interior construction is in full swing. The 
floors have already been laid in all the interior 
rooms. The carpentry work is also finished. 

It is planned to install the medical equipment in 
all four building blocks next November. 

We are motivated and very confident that the 
first patients can be cared for "step by step" in 
Kholrabesi next spring.   

Thank you very much for the trust you have 
placed in us over the years and for any kind of valuable support and commitments. 


